

IT-Universitetet Rued Langgaards Vej 7 2300 Copenhagen

7 April 2009

Att.: Mr. Jørgen Staunstrup

Dear Jørgen,

## Co-operation between IT-U and Maersk Line

This note to thank you for the recent interaction between yourselves and Maersk Line IT.

Being new in my current role I have spent some time getting acquainted with our joint activities and I am pleased to know of the good collaboration between ITU and Maersk. I am further impressed by the results that we have achieved so far.

Your presentation during our recent meeting clearly outlined a focus area and a set of core competences that are complementary to ours and I am confident that our continued collaboration will benefit our two organisations.

Let's maintain open communication channels as we further develop our co-operation.

'Adam Gade Vice President, CIO